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WALKING TOUR GUIDES

Deb Exel provided an update on the progress of the Historic Walking Tour Guides. Ms. Exel provided an
outline of the historic neighbourhoods, enhancements made to guides, and next steps to be undertaken in the
project.

The Committee provided their feedback and suggestions to Ms. Exel concerning the guides. Tomasz Wierzba,
Planner suggested that content not printed in the guides could be added to the City’s website.

Mr. Wierzba advised that he would follow up with staff in Access Barrie concerning communications matters
surrounding the Historic Walking Tour Guides and report back to the Committee.
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